
Student Finance Information Evening 
24th March 2021 at 6pm

Hosted by the University of Hull, this evening's presentation will provide an overview of the Student Finance 
system for parents/carers of young people who are looking at going to university. The talk will cover 
everything from how to apply, the tuition fee and maintenance loans systems, repayments and more. There 
will also be a chance for a live Q&A after the talk.

Click here to register for the webinar or scan the QR code to register

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7379054944514477327

